## **Monica Hoffman**

From:

Leslie Warner < lulasage4@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, September 2, 2020 9:52 PM

To:

**Public Comment** 

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Burnt fork Enterprise

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I would like to comment that I am against this subdivision in the Burnt fork Enterprise. It is too dense for the area. It will bring too many issues for Stevensville. Some contractors will gain revenue but that will not be distributed to the population in Stevensville and the negative effects will be felt much deeper. We need to preserve this area and protect the waterways and the way of life in Stevensville.

The burnt fork area is unique and should not be over run by a few contractors making short term money and hurting the rest of the community.

Thank you.

Leslie Striebel

Sent from my iPhone